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To: Secretaries of Delegations

RE: Online Member Directory

FROM: R. Spencer Oliver
Secretary General of the OSCE Parliamentary Assembly

DATE: June 22, 2005

Dear Colleagues,

I am pleased to inform you that a Directory of OSCE PA Members is now available 
on our website. Listing over four hundred full and alternate Members of the Assembly, this 
Directory is intended as a tool for parliamentarians and staff, ensuring greater ease of contact 
between Members.

This project has been prepared by the research staff at the International Secretariat, 
and was headed by Research Assistant Crispin Williams of the United Kingdom. It has been 
compiled based on both public and privately-requested information. Secretaries of 
Delegations are kindly requested to check this newly created database (at www.oscepa.org), 
and to ensure that the information on the Members of their Delegation is accurate and up-to-
date. In total, the Member Directory contains over four hundred pages of information (this is 
a large file, and may take long to download) – for ease of use, we have also divided it into 
national delegations.

If you have any questions or comments on this new project, please do not hesitate to 
contact the International Secretariat. To update Members’ information, please send any 
information to: member.update@oscepa.dk. 

Yours sincerely,

R. Spencer Oliver
Secretary General
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